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Thoughts from Dave- July 1st marked the beginning of our 9th year of training pastors and emerging 
leaders with global partners. It’s been quite a journey. Initially Uganda was our sole focus. Then, 
by God’s grace, three other nations appeared on our radar.  Since COVID, our primary focus has 
returned to the expanding training opportunities across Uganda. In the meantime, our other 
partners are faithfully engaged in their ministry outreach. Give thanks for what God is doing in 
Peru.  We thank God for your partnership as together we serve God’s people in this way. 
 

TRAINING LEADERS AND PASTORS ABOVE 13,000 FEET! 
High in the Andes Mountains, the Quechua ministry of 
Pacha Waray is led by Felix and Humbelina of our 
Language, Literacy, and Life partners, Felix writes:   
 

“On June 18th and 19th, Pacha Waray held a training 
workshop for the leaders and pastors near the community 
of Tingo Pampa - Incacocha. More than 20 leaders and 
pastors attended. They expressed their delight and the 
ease it was to understand the topics presented in Quechua. 
At the end of the course, participants received a set of the 
materials to teach in their own communities. They were 

confident that they would be able to teach what they had learned….” 
 

Felix continues, “They asked us to continue preparing more materials and more training. I 
ask for your prayers for this to become a reality.  They want and need a more complete 
knowledge of the Word of God and to live a full life trusting in the God of the Bible.” 
 

A Reminder About Our Peru Partnership- Partnerships for Training Pastors is providing 
limited financial resources for the training events, the printing of training material, and help with 
radio broadcasts to remote Quechua areas. Give thanks with us for what God is accomplishing! 
 

KEY UGANDA PRAYER POINTS 
• Pray for the Tororo Emerging Leader’s 
training and our study of the book of Ephesians. 
• Pastoral training in Kasese is at a critical 
juncture. Conflict among church leaders 
compels us to teach our seminar on Servant 
Leadership for Today. In September, we will 
consider the character of a leader and leadership 
competencies in early December. Ask the Lord 
to change the leadership culture in the region. 
• On September 12, we are seeking to bring 
other Ugandan pastoral trainers together to hear 
about their ministry and pray for the Ugandan 
church. Pray that this will be a unifying event. 
• Pray for journey mercies as travel occurs in 
Uganda and across the oceans. 

 

Thanks for your prayers, encouragement and support – We are grateful! 

Dave’s Ugandan Trip Schedule 
 

August 27-28 – Flights to Entebbe, Uganda  
 

August 29 – Connect with partners in Kampala  
 

August 30 – September 2 – Emerging Leaders 
training in Tororo 
 

September 3-5 – At Kampala Baptist Church  
 

September 6-9 – Training Pastors in Kasese 
 

September 10-11- In Kampala, working with our 
training partners and mentoring TOTs 
 

September 12 – Pastoral Trainers event at 
Kampala Baptist Church 
 

September 13 – Wrap-up day with partners and 
11:30 pm flight to US. 
 

September 14 – Arrive at Harrisburg International 
Airport at 5:15 pm. 
 
 
 


